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The East Coast Combinatorics Conference was held on April 1st and 2nd in 
Charlottetown, PEI.  This annual conference is primarily designed to bring together local 
mathematicians interested in combinatorics and graph theory. 
 
The conference was attended by about 20 researchers.  Invited lectures were given by Dr 
Penny Haxell, University of Waterloo, Dr Bert Hartnell, Saint Mary's University and Dr 
Hugh Thomas, University of New Brunswick.  In addition to these invited lectures, there 
were eight contributed talks. 
 
It was successful weekend and a great opportunity for the local combinatorics community 
to get together.   All are looking forward to doing it again next year. 
 
- Shannon  Fitzpatrick 


